Secretary-General visits
Malaysia

Takenaka (R) with Tan Sri Azman Hashim

En route to the Eco-products International Fair 2005, in Bangkok, Thailand,
APO Secretary-General Shigeo Takenaka paid an official visit to Malaysia, 34
October. He made a courtesy call on APO Director for Malaysia and National
Productivity Corporation (NPC) Chairman Tan Sri Azman Hashim. The
Director-General of the NPC and APO Alternate Director for Malaysia Dato’
Nik Zainiah Nik Abdul Rahman and APO Liaison Officer for Malaysia Md.
Zainuri Juri were also present. During the meeting, Takenaka and Tan Sri
Azman Hashim exchanged ideas on future APO activities. The Secretary-
General also visited the NPC office in Petaling Jaya, met senior NPC officers,
and was briefed on major activities.
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